From: Rob Carter [mailto:RCarter@wiltshiregrannis.com]
Sent: Friday, November 09, 2012 1:20 PM

To: Behnam Ghaffari

Cc: 'Imberten@rockwellcollins.com'

Subject: RE: FCC File No. 0580-EX-PL-2012

Ben,

Thanks for getting back to us so quickly. I’'ve confirmed that Rockwell Collins would like to
withdraw the 225-400 MHz band for this application. Thanks again for all your help!

Best regards,

Rob Carter

From: Behnam Ghaffari [mailto:Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov]
Sent: Friday, November 09, 2012 12:14 PM

To: Rob Carter

Cc: 'Imberten@rockwellcollins.com’

Subject: FCC File No. 0580-EX-PL-2012

Mr. Carter,

This is in response to your voicemail earlier toady. Please confirm that Rockwell Collins
would like to withdraw 225-400 MHz band from the application. Then | can amend the
application manually.

Regards

Ben Ghaffari

Electronics Engineer

Experimental Licensing Branch

Office of Engineering and Technology
Federal Communications Commission
Phone: (202) 418-7928

Fax: (202) 418-1918



